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Friday 18th February 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

What a busy half term we have all had here, it has flown by. 

 

A few updates: 

 

Parents’ Evening: 

Thank you to all of you who booked an appointment with your child’s class teacher and ‘attended’ the 

virtual meeting, they were a valuable opportunity to find out about how your child is progressing and 

how as a team we can help them to achieve their targets.  

   

Sakura Cherry Tree Project: 

Our Cherry Tree has been planted and is now standing proudly to the left of our Class 3/4 modular 

classroom! 

 

World Book Day Book Character Dressing Up Day: 

We are celebrating 25 years of World Book Day on Thursday 3rd March 2022. We will be completing 

lots of activities around books and reading, there is also a competition for the most original, 

innovative book character dressing up costume (one from each class); so over the half term holiday 

start to plan your costumes!  

 

World Book Day Celebration Meal: 

Our school kitchen has planned a special meal to celebrate World Book Day, if your child is usually on 

packed lunches but you would like them to have this special meal, please speak to Mrs Frost in the 

school office.  The meal costs £2.10. 

 

World Book Day £1.00 Book Token: 

On World Book Day your child will be gifted with a £1.00 book token, which can be used in some 

shops to exchange for a World Book Day Book or allows you to have a £1.00 off the price of any 

book. 

 

Lateral Flow Kits: 

School does still have kits to give out, please contact the school office if you require any. 

 

Face Coverings: 

Staff and any visitors (including parents and carers) are required to still wear a face covering 

around communal areas in school.  This means if you do need to enter the school building you will be 

asked to wear a face covering. 
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Coronavirus Risk Assessment: 

The school risk assessment can be viewed on the school website: www.stpaulspeellh.co.uk  

 

School Website: 

Our school website is full of lots of information regarding school and also has a calendar that tells 

you things that are happening or are planned to take place in school, please take a look: 

www.stpaulspeellh.co.uk  

 

Parent Complaints: 

I have received a number of complaints from parents saying that some parents are using 

inappropriate language when talking to each other that can be heard by other parents and by pupils.  

Please can I ask that parents refrain from using inappropriate language inside our blue gates? 

 

February Half Term Holiday: 

School closes today Friday 18th February at 3.30 pm and we reopen on Monday 28th February. 

 

Thank you for your continued support and I would also like to thank my dedicated hardworking staff 

who go above and beyond for all your children. 

 

I wish you all a healthy, peaceful holiday. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Miss Barker 

Headteacher 
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